
Rita and Keith Perry started a Singing 4 Fun group on 8 November last year. They have been meeting 
every Tuesday morning since but will soon be changing the meeting times so that some members 
can start bowling when the season starts. 
We have been very lucky having professional musicians recently moved into the village. John 
Rayworth is a very experienced music and singing teacher and 'basso profundo', piano and 
saxophone player and leads the singing group. 
He has freely and kindly given up his time to lead the singers and should be thanked sincerely for his 
time and leadership. 
It is a Singing for Fun group and not (yet) a serious choir but already has a wide repertoire mainly 
popular songs taken from Broadway and West End musicals but with a regular Swahili warm up 
lullaby!  
The group is becoming quite popular with members not just from the village but from Reydon, 
Beccles and Kessingland with attendances of between 15 and 20 and is growing in members because 
it is purely for fun! 
There is plenty of room for more singers - no auditions or singing experience required. 
 


